
From: annie phillips
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Regarding Sale of Colstrip docket # 200115
Date: Friday, September 11, 2020 4:02:24 PM

I oppose PSE's sale of Colstrip Unit #4 because it would sidestep the intent of the 2019 WA law that says PSE has to
be carbon-free in its electric generation by 2025 - by just letting it sell the Colstrip plant to another party who would
then sell the power back to PSE.  Cute, but how does that reduce greenhouse gases????  We should be fossil-free.  I
live in Burien, on the Sound, and I can’t see Vashon today because of the smoke from the wildfires, caused by
global warming.  Let’s wake up and do something before my seven grandchildren are DOOMED.
Also, PSE should keep those transmission lines between Montana and WA, because we’ll need them to carry wind
and solar power.
Thank you.
Annie Phillips
17600  Sylvester Rd SW
Burien, WA
98166
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